
 
Board Memo 003-18 
 
Executive Board,  
 
As general information only, please share the attached correspondence with your 
members. USPS has received the offer of voluntary early retirement (VER) to 
eligible clerk and mail handler craft employees (see attached letter) from the Office 
of Personnel Management (OPM). Please be advised this VER does not include 
EAS, only the respective craft employees. Also, note the effective dates for the 
VER offers. 
 
Thank you.  
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
  



 


